Larry and Sherri Carlson                                                                                  May 13, 2014
13491 W. Dakota Ave.
Lakewood, Co. 80228-2404
Dear Larry and Sherri Carlson
Welcome to Green Mountain Estates!
We are happy to have you as our new neighbors. 
We believe you will find that we have much in common - we all want to live in a neighborhood with a good quality of life. Since a neighborhood's health depends upon the strength of its human community, we advocate for voluntary cooperation and mutual assistance.  By pooling our efforts, we're able to maintain and improve this neighborhood.  To this end, we've formed a community association called GMCA- the Green Mountainside Civic Association.
Working together as GMCA, we've accomplished a great deal. To obtain information about the GMCA social and civic activities, visit our Web site at www.GreenMountainsideEstates.org . From our Web site, you can see that we are an active organization that works together and takes pride in making our neighborhood the wonderful place it is.
When you live in Green Mountainside, you are automatically a member of GMCA and are invited to attend and participate in all GMCA community activities and meetings.  Our meetings start at 7:00pm and are held on the first Thursday of every other month at the Green Mountain United Methodist Church on West Cedar Drive.  We hope that you will join us. Alternatively, you can email us at LakewoodGMCA@gmail.com if you have any ideas, concerns, or questions. 

For additional information, upcoming events, resident services and “New to the Neighborhood” information go to our Web site www.GreenMountainEstates.org.  While on the web site, you can also add your email address to the neighborhood email system to receive emergency alerts and important bulletins. Just click on “Subscribe to Bulletin”.  NOTE:  We do not share your information.
GMCA isn't “them”.  GMCA is “us”.  All of us.  How well GMCA and this neighborhood does depends upon you as well as “us”.  Please consider contributing to GMCA today.  We are an all-volunteer organization and every penny we collect goes to our events and activities.  The yearly contribution is only $25.00 per year.  To contribute, send your check to GMCA, P.O Box 280482 Lakewood, CO 80228.  You can also pay through PayPal at www.GreenMountainEstates.org.
So once again, WELCOME to Green Mountainside and GMCA! We look forward to getting to know you.
Sincerely yours, 
Diane Rhodus, President, GMCA  
